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OIL CONSERVATION CoMMIsSsION
P. ©. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 25, 1952

Lt. Governor Tibo Chaves

Belen, New Mexico ' >
Re: <The Bailes-Von Glahn #1 SWSE

Dear Sir: Sec. 5-6N-1E Valencia County '

Since you are ‘"representing Mr. Thomas W, Bailes in
connection with the above captioned well, I am writing
to you rather than to Mr, Bailes, »

You will recall that this well has been inactive for approxi«
mately two years and it is therefore much over due for
plugging or further operation. However, since the matter
had not been terminated at the time the Harry C, Long
#1-32 had spudded approximately 1 mile north of this well,
Mr. Spurrier granted temporary relief to Mr. Bailes
pending the outcome of the Harry C. Long well, The Harry
C. Long well was recently plugged and abandoned as a dry
hole and we therefore believe it is now in order for Mr.
Bailes or his bonding company to properly plug and abandon
the above captioned well,

May we have your reaction at your earliest convenience,

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Enginesr
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